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Impaired Waterbodies - Final Comments on the C&H FONSI

ADEQ

Dear Sirs,

Public health, and water quality are non-negotiable. You have
failed the people of Arkansas.

To oppose ADEQ and other agencies ignoring the public health
and long-term benefit of Arkansans, I will no longer eat pigs.
I hope my friends will join me. When science and facts are
ignored, there is nothing else we can do.

We have a global climate emergency, we can’t waste one more
day waiting for AEDQ and other agencies to do the right thing
and prevent permanent damage to the Buffalo River.

Pigs are considered unclean by most people in the world: some
say pigs harbor bacterial diseases, parasites, and viruses.
Contact with pigs was forbidden in the Old Testament. “And the
pig, though it has a split hoof completely divided, does not
chew the cud; it is unclean for you. You must not eat their
meat or touch their carcasses; they are unclean for you.”
Leviticus 11:7-8

Good luck with your pigs,

Dr. Luis Contreras

Eureka Springs, AR
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Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality

Dear Sirs,

A waterbody is “Impaired” if it does not meet water quality
standards. Why would you choose to ignore facts and science?
What is your plan to deal with toxic contamination?

AEDQ has failed the people of Arkansas to benefit the C&H
pigs. Public health, and water quality are non-negotiable.

To oppose ADEQ and other agencies ignoring the public health
of Arkansans, I will no longer eat pigs. I hope my friends
will join me. We can’t waste one more day waiting for AEDQ
and other agencies to do the right thing and prevent permanent
damage to the Buffalo River.

Pigs are considered unclean by most people in the world: some
say pigs harbor bacterial diseases, parasites, and viruses.

With all due respect,

Dr. Luis Contreras
Eureka Springs, AR

